
Lori Meier 

Lori Meier has been a member of the 

Wagner Farm Arboretum since the 

Community Garden opened. She joined 

the WFA Giving Garden Committee in 

2007 and since 2021 has been the 

trustee with responsibility for the 

Children’s Garden.    

 

For over 30 years, Lori was a software developer for AT&T and Citi.  In 

2011, she began her own native plant landscape design business, Yards 

of Plenty, and continues to provide this service as a means to create 

landscapes that are beneficial to the environment. She is a certified 

Permaculture Landscape Designer, and has completed the Organic Land 

Care Program at Rutgers Cooperative Extension, along with courses in 

organic fruit tree management, rain gardens and bio-nutrients.  

 

Lori is currently a full-time employee of the Morris-Union Jointure 

Commission in Berkeley Heights, NJ.  Her love of the outdoors extends to 

her enjoyment of kayaking, fishing, skiing and hiking whenever she can.   

 


